
St Croix International Quilt Guild Business Meeting 

April 18, 2018 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 PM by President to Sue McIver.  Welcome back to snowbirds and a 

visiting granddaughter. During roll call each member told the brand sewing machine she uses.  The most 

used brand was Brother.   Thirty-one members present. 

Minutes were accepted as read. 

Mary Ann O’Brien gave the treasurer’s report. 

Nominating Committee for Treasurer and Vice President and President needed.  Speak to Patty 

Hagenaars. 

Jolene reported on upcoming Saturday workshops.  Jude Clark reported on Wed evening workshops.  

See website for details. 

Jolene reports two new members for a total of 71. 

Wanda needs hospice quilts. 

Quilt show committee meeting at 4:45 PM before the May business meeting. 

Area 5 meeting will be Saturday, May 19 in Ellsworth.  Speak to Sue McIver if you are interested. 

Members needed to help sell raffle tickets for the show raffle quilt at Mardens on May 12 and June 9.  

Contact Wanda. 

Julie’s 2 minute tip recommended use of a lint tape collector for catching threads on ironing board and 

elsewhere. 

Val did a program on “Twisted Pinwheel.” 

Rita won the fabric draw. 

A table piled with items for an auction were sold by Auctioneer Sue McIver.  Proceeds for our hospice 

fund to pay for batting and backing. 

Thirty-two stuffed animals were donated to be given to the hospital. 

Eleven people showed their work at Show and Tell. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jane M. Eaton 

 

 


